
CEPP Minutes 4/2/14 
 

Attending: Peter von Allmen, chair, Beau Breslin, Rochelle Calhoun, Amy Frappier (scribe), Sarah 

Goodwin, Rubén Graciani, Renée Schapiro, Charles Tetelman 

Absent: Michael Arnush, Hope Casto 

1. Minutes were approved as submitted. 

 

2. Charles Tetelman brought a proposal from SGA to develop a student professional conference fund 

to defray partial costs for individuals and/or groups.  Individuals would be eligible for funds to 

attend witƘ ŀ ŦŀŎǳƭǘȅ ƳŜƳōŜǊΩǎ ŀǇǇǊƻǾŀƭ ŀƴŘ {D!Ωǎ !ŎŀŘŜƳƛŎ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ ǿƻuld be responsible to 

approve or deny funding.  Clubs could submit a group proposal with approval from a faculty 

member from a related department.  Initial funding ~ $10,000 annually.   CEPP held a discussion of 

this proposal.  After discussion, CEPP recommended that SGA develop a policy system to determine 

how funds will be allocated.  (For example how many people/level of funding/prioritizing, timing of 

different semesters? Financial aid? ŜǘŎΧ) Should this be available to academic and/or non


